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Newsletter Term 3 Week 4 10th August 2017 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values  
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility  
ȰÉÎÓÐÉÒÉÎÇ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÌÉÆÅȱ 

 

School             Friday 11th August 
 

6.30pm to 8.00pm 
 

PRINCIPALΩS REPORT 
Transition to Year 7 
Yesterday our year six students received notification of the secondary schools they will be attending 
in 2018. This is an exciting time as our graduating students begin to think about the next stage of 
their formal education lives. We are very fortunate within the Manningham area to be surrounded 
by high quality secondary schools, making the choice was no doubt very difficult for many families. 
Below is a table that details the schools our students will be attending: 
 
 

 
School No.students Percentage School No. students Percentage 

Box Hill High  1 3% Templestowe College 24 57% 

Doncaster Secondary College 6 15% University High 1 3% 

East Doncaster Secondary College 4 10% Independent Schools 5 12% 

 

Vale Betty Cuthbert 
On Monday we were saddened to hear of the news that Betty Cuthbert had passed away. Our 
school Cuthbert House (yellow) is named after this amazing woman who captured the hearts 
of a nation at the 1956 Melbourne Olympics. She is still the only athlete ever to win Olympic 
gold in the 100m, 200m and 400m events. Her distinguishable running style, with her iconic 
wide-open mouth, will forever be remembered. A letter she wrote to our school in 1998 is 
displayed in the front office  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9850 1796 

ART SHOW 

5 Weeks to 

Go! 

 



Weeping Mulberry 
For those who walk between the synthetic turf and our community garden, you may have noticed 
our new Weeping Mulberry tree. This beautiful tree was donated to us by Michelle (Zach 3/4T and 
Rhys 1/2J). In 4-5 ȅŜŀǊǎΩ ǘƛƳŜ when this tree matures, it will become a stunning attraction at our 
school. 
 
School Disco  

Tomorrow night (Friday 11th Aug), we are hosting our annual school disco event, organised by our wonderful Parents 
& Friends. I look forward to seeing many of our students on the night, showing off their dance moves. 

While we are on the topic of discos, can I also say a huge thank you to Clare and Cath, who lead our Parents & Friends 
for the hugely successful Disco-themed fun night on Saturday. It was a fun night with some questionable dance 
routines and costumes on display, however it was great to get together in a social setting and laugh at each other and 
ourselves. Please remember for those parents/guardians that attended the night, what happened on Saturday night, 
stays on Saturday night! 

Growth Mindset ς Parent/guardian evening 
We are happy to announce that Matt Egan (Assistant Coach at Melbourne FC) and Chris Egan (Educational Leadership 
coach) will be presenting a parent/guardian workshop on growth mindset. The focus of the event is to provide 
parents/guardians with the research behind growth mindset and present a range of strategies to effectively praise 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŀǊŜŀ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƛǘǎ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ ǇǎȅŎƘƻƭƻƎȅ ŘƻƳŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ŀ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŀƴŘ 
emotional wellbeing curriculum that we are developing within our school. The flyer is attached to this newsletter, and 
all members of our community are invited to attend. Please contact the office on 9850 1796 if you would like to attend 
this free event. 
Rhys Coulson 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2017 
Term 3 

Friday 11th August School Disco 6.30pm to 8.00pm 

Tuesday 15 August ICAS Maths 

Wednesday 16th August School Council Meeting 

Thursday 17th August House Athletics 

Wednesday 23rd August Year 3/4 Camp Information Night ς 7.00pm 

Friday 25th August ²ǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ CŜǎǘƛǾŀƭ 5ŀȅ 

Saturday 26th August WORKING BEE  9.00AM TO 11.00AM 

Thursday 31st August Art Show Photograph Competition Closes 

Friday 1st September 
CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ς 8.00am  

CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ 

Wednesday 6th September Praising Your Children Workshop   7pm ς 8pm 

Friday 15th September Art Show ς Opening Night 

Saturday 16th September THPS ART SHOW 

Tuesday 19th September Woolworths Earn and Learn Ends 

Wednesday 20th September School Council Meeting 

Friday 22nd September Term 3 Ends ς Students Dismissed 2.30pm 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 2017 

Monday 6th November 



ASSISTANT PRINCIPALΩS REPORT 
Working Bee 

Please mark in your diaries Saturday 26th August from 9.00am ς 11.00pm for our next Working Bee. We only have a 
few major tasks that need to be done but they will require wheelbarrows and a bit of hard work. We will be spreading 
softfall under each of our three playgrounds, spreading granitic sand throughout the middle yard and in our 
amphitheatre area, weeding our garden beds and general work in our vegie garden and chook enclosure. 

Many hands will make light work of these tasks so our Working Bee will only be for two hours! So come along, lend a 
hand and keep our school looking beautiful! 

 

²ǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ CŜǎǘƛǾŀƭ  

¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ 6th ²ǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ CŜǎǘƛǾŀƭ will occur on Friday 25th AugustΦ ¢ƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ƛǎ 
Ψ/w9!¢¦w9{Ω. The children will all be producing a piece of writing and a lucky child from each grade will be sharing 
their work with the audience. Awards will be given to participants in each classroom; Short Listed, Highly Commended 
and Level Award Winner. These will be awarded to the children at a special assembly that parents are very welcome 
to attended, starting at 9.15am on the Friday.  

Please come along and share in the experience! 

Andrew Veal 

Assistant Principal 

 
Kids Disco ï This Friday August 11th 6:30-8:00.  
 
Tickets must be purchased prior to the event. No ticket sales on 
the night. Doors will open from 6:20pm. Please bring a named 
drink bottle. Children must be signed in and out. 
 

Parents/Guardians of children with medication must see Cath Hanslow, Clare Stephens or 
Jane Young. 

Volunteers please see Cath Hanslow, Clare Stephens or Jane Young when you arrive. 

Disco Bingo. 

What a fabulous night! If you werenôt there you missed some incredible dancing and some 
interesting costume choices! 

Huge thanks to Clare Stephens for coordinating this event and raising almost $3000. We will 
advise everyone where the money is allocated shortly. 

If you lent Robyn Dods a size 8 jacket to walk home in she would like to return it to you. 
Please contact the office or email THPSPAF@gmail.com . 

Fatherôs Day Breakfast & Stall ï Friday September 1st. 

Fatherôs Day Breakfast will be held Friday September 1st in the Multipurpose room 8:00pm-
9:00pm. Look for an invitation in your childôs bag soon. 

Fatherôs Day stall will be held Friday September 1st, time TBA. We will need volunteers. Please 
email THPSPAF@gmail.com if you can help for an hour (probably around 10 or 11). 

THPS Biannual Art Show ï Saturday September 16th 

Save the date. 

Your class reps will start asking you to volunteer 1-2hrs of you time for your childôs year level 
allocated stall soon. 

Art Show Bling Sale and 2nd Hand Kidôs and Art/Craft Book Sale.  

We still need your unwanted and broken jewellery, and 2nd hand kidôs and art/craft books for the 
Art Show. Please donate at the office. 

Parents & Friends Team. 

mailto:THPSPAF@gmail.com
mailto:THPSPAF@gmail.com


 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ {ƘƻǇ IŜƭǇŜǊ bŜŜŘŜŘ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŦŜǿ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ǎƘƻǇ ƻƴŎŜ ŀ 
ǿŜŜƪ ŦƻǊ ŀōƻǳǘ олƳƛƴ ǘƻ м ƘƻǳǊ ŀǘ ŀ ǘƛƳŜΦ ¢ƘŜ Ƴŀƛƴ Ƨƻō ǿƛƭƭ ǘƻ Ŧƛƭƭ ǘƘŜ 
ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƪŜŜǇ ǘǊŀŎƪ ƻŦ ŀƴȅ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǎƻƭŘ ƻǳǘΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ Ƨƻō Ŏŀƴ ōŜ 
ŘƻƴŜ ƻƴ ŀ ǊƻǎǘŜǊ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƻƴŜ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǳƛǘǎ ȅƻǳΦ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘΦ 

 

 

Templestowe Heights is excited to be taking part in th e 

2017 Woolworths Earn & Learn P rogram.   Collect stickers 

at your local Woolworths to get Earn & Learn points. 

Stickers can be dropped into our collection box at the 

Macedon Square Woolworths or in the box at  the office. 

The  more points we earn, the more we can redeem from a 

choice of over 10,000 educational resources!  Spare sheets  

are  available at the office  

Thank you for your support.  

  

Track Pants  Bootleg and 

Skivvy Sale  

Track Pants Sizes 12 to 16 - $16 
Bootleg Pants $18.00 
Lycra Bootleg $16.00 

Skivvies Sizes 12 to 16 - $14 
Be Quick Stock Limited 



WHOLE SCHOOL WORKING BEE  

 SATURDAY  26th August 

9:00am ï 11.00pm  
 

Our next Working Bee of the year is a Saturday morning Working Bee on the 

26th August. The list below are the tasks that we need to complete on the 

morning. Everybody is welcome! 

 

¶ Spreading of softfall under our 3 playgrounds 

¶ Blower vac of all asphalt and path areas (we supply blower) 

¶ Weed garden beds and vegetable garden 

¶ Spreading of granetic sand in middle yard and amphitheatre 

¶ Maintenance of the Chicken Coop 

As we have limited garden equipment we encourage you to bring along your 

tools, especially your wheelbarrow, as this will make the job a lot easier. 

Please make sure that you sign the OHS participation form on the day. 

 

See you there,  

Buildings & Grounds Committee 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL WORKING  BEE ï SATURDAY 26th AUGUST 

 

 

I /We_____________________________________ will be attending the 

School Working Bee on Saturday 26th August. 

 

I am wil ling to work on the following task on this morning:  

 

 
_________________________________________________ 

 

(Please return this form to the office to the office by Thursday 24th August) 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade Name wŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ !ǿŀǊŘΧΦ 

FD Scott For his tremendous efforts in persisting with all school activities, especially writing, 
while having to use his other hand due to his broken arm. Scott, you have shown 
determination, courage and resilience by not giving up and continuing to try your best 
without complaint or worry. We are very proud of you and love having you as a friend 
in our class. Well done!   

FW Zach For taking initiative with many classroom activities and jobs. Such as helping 
ŎƭŀǎǎƳŀǘŜǎ ǿƘŜƴ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǇŀŎƪƛƴƎ ŀǿŀȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ōŜƛƴg asked. 
You are a superstar, Zach!  Thank you for all your help it does not go unnoticed.  
  

1/2B Natalie One of our sweetest and most gentle class members; Natalie loves being with her 
friends.  Her effort is GROWING, her story writing is BULGING with fun! This little lady 
is smiling lots! She ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ōŜƛƴƎ ƭƛƪŜ ΨwƻǎƛŜ wŜǎƛƭƛŜƴŎŜΩΦ Keep that smile up, Nat, 
and STRETCH! STRETCH! STRETCH! 

1/2C Mia What a fantastic start you have made at THPS. You a friendly and respectful member 
of our grade and we are so lucky to have you! Congratulations on the terrific start! 

Myse Welcome to 1/2C. Every morning you come into school with a big smile on your 
face and you  are so eager to learn new things. Well done on the fabulous start! 

1/2J Charis /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜŘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ²ǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ CŜǎǘƛǾŀƭ ǎǘƛƳǳƭǳǎΗ L 
like the way you check your ideas and ask for feedback before you begin. You are trying 
ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀƴ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘƛƴƎ ǎǘƻǊȅ ōȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅ ǘƘŀǘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜǎ ŀ ΨǎƛȊȊƭƛƴƎ 
ǎǘŀǊǘΩΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ȅƻǳ ŀƭǎƻ ǎƘƻǿŜŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛƴƛǘƛŀǘƛǾŜ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǇŜŜŎƘ ŦƻǊ 9ƴǾƛǊƻ 
Leader, looking at the audience and using your voice effectively to present your view. 
Well done for being a conscientious student! 

1/2M Ashleigh For demonstrating a conscientious approach to school work and for working 
cooperatively and sensibly in class.  
Well done Ashley. 

5/6M Matthew L ƭƻǾŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŜǊǎǳŀǎƛǾŜ ǘŜȄǘ ƻƴ Ψ.ŀƴ ǘƘŜ .ŀƎΩΦ L ǿŀǎ ǎƻ ƛƳǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǳǎŜ ƻŦ 
paragraphs, rhetorical questions, facts and you even included a rebuttal! A fabulous 
effort and a very persuasive text.  

5/6N Lennix For showing persistence when working on your 3D printing design of a creature, and 
responsibility when helping your class mates use the 3D printing program. Thanks for 
being our helper! 

Mo For showing persistence when working on your 3D printing design of a creature, and 

responsibility when helping your class mates use the 3D printing program. Thanks for 

being our helper! 
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Department of Education and Early Childhood Development does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. 

No responsibility is accepted by the DEECD for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. 

This school is in line with the DEECD Policy is a Smoke Free Environment 
 

  



TERM 3 DATES 

 

TEMPLESTOWE HEIGHTS  

PRIMARY SCHOOL   

Storytime Program 2017  

V A great way to introduce your child to a school environment with Stories, Songs and 

Art activities in a friendly relaxed atmosphere led by our Foundation Year teachers 

Amy Williams and Cassandra Dykstra.  

V Weekly sessions are for 3 and 4 year old preschoolers accompanied by an adult.  

No cost involved!  

ôStorytimeõ program will be presented on the dates below. 
 

When:  Friday afternoons  

Time:  From 2:00pm until 2:45pm  

Venue:  Foundation Rooms  

            at Templestowe Heights Primary School  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please phone Margaret or Anna on 9850 1796 for bookings and all enquiries.  

July 28 th   

August 4 th   

August 11 th  

August 18 th  

August 25 th   

September 1 st   

September 8 th  

 


